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Please see the attached correspondence sent on behalf of TransAlta in the above-referenced matter. 

Best regards,
Joanna 

Joanna Kyriazis B.Sc., J.D.
Zizzo Allan DeMarco LLP
+1.888.389.5798 Ext. 106
joanna@zizzoallan.com
www.zizzoallan.com

This communication may be privileged and may contain confidential information for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized copying or disclosing is not 
permitted. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately and delete this communication from your computer system.

Joanna Kyriazis <joanna@zadllp.com>
To: David Butters <david.butters@appro.org>, John Wolnik <JWolnik@Elenchus.ca>, 
<egdregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com>, <fcass@airdberlis.com>, <srahbar@igua.ca>, 
<ian.mondrow@gowlings.com>
Cc: Lisa DeMarco <lisa@zadllp.com>, "hubie@zadllp.com" <hubie@zadllp.com>, Laura-Marie Berg <Laura-
Marie_Berg@transalta.com>, Pete Serafini <Pete_Serafini@transalta.com>, <csmith@torys.com>, 
<boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca>
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Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416-481-1967 
Facsimile:   416-440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416-481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416-440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
March 26, 2015 
 
Ms. Elizabeth DeMarco 
Zizzo Allan Demarco LLP 
41-A Avenue Road  
Toronto ON M5R 2G3 
 
 
Dear Ms. DeMarco: 
 
Re:     TransAlta Corporation, TransAlta Generation Partnership and TransAlta 

Cogeneration L.P. (“TransAlta”) 
 Complaint - Daily Contract Quantity (“DCQ”) Obligation Interpretation -

Preliminary Issues 
 Amendment to Requested Relief – Board Response 
 Board File No. EB-2014-0363 
  
The Board received a letter from TransAlta, dated March 23, 2015, requesting that the 
relief set out in its application, dated December 3, 2014, be amended.  TransAlta asked 
the Board to review and resolve certain sector-wide obligated DCQ issues if the noted 
issues cannot be resolved between stakeholders through consultations with Union 
before June 30, 2015.  TransAlta asked the Board to resolve the DCQ issues in the 
context of: (a) the Natural Gas Market Review (or a follow-up proceeding); or (b) the 
annual review of Union’s rates (prior to 2016); or (c) a dedicated proceeding on 
obligated DCQ issues.  
 
The Board will not make a determination on this request at this time.  The Board will 
invite submissions from interested parties on TransAlta’s relief amendment request at 
the Oral Hearing scheduled for April 7, 2015.  
 
The Board directs TransAlta to serve its March 23, 2015 letter and the Board’s response 
to Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc., the Association of Power Producers of Ontario, and 
the Industrial Gas Users Association.  Any party that is interested in making 
submissions on TransAlta’s relief amendment request will be given the opportunity to do 
so at the Oral Hearing.  
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Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration 
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